
 

                               

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
PIMA COUNTY SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSION 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Pima 
County Small Business Commission and to the general public that the Pima County 
Small Business Commission will NOT hold a meeting on Thursday, January 15, 2015, the 

Commission will hold the meeting on Thursday, January 22, 2015 at 3:00 P.M. in 

the Pima County Board of Supervisors Conference Room located on the 1st floor of the 
Pima County Administration Building, 130 W. Congress, Tucson, Arizona 85701.   
 
 

 
Dated this 12th day of January 2015 

Pima County Small Business Commission 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


